
Cross Roads Water Trucks
As a small business working in the Moneta Divide area (Aethon) we are very much in favor of
approving the permit for discharging water. We are concerned about our business/employees and
the loss of jobs that would create. We count on this opportunity to support many families, which
in turn supports other business. As it was previously noted at several public forums this process is
very much monitored and many professionals have stated that it will not hurt the environment.
Some of these individuals are in the oil & gas industry as well as very much an outdoorsman,
which says that they will do everything possible to keep the waters safe. Much of this discharge
water helps local ranchers in watering their livestock. There are many benefits to approving this
permit. Please consider all people, not just one side.


